
Al-Sheikh  received  the
representative of Switzerland
to the State of Palestine
I  received  this  Tuesday  morning,  the  representative  of
Switzerland to the State of Palestine Ms. Anne-Lise Henin.

I briefed her on the latest political developments in the
Palestinian  arena,  and  thanked  the  representative  of
Switzerland  for  her  state’s  continuous  support  for  the
Palestinian people in many fields, such as the technology and
economic sectors, and we discussed the Palestinian financial
crisis.

In turn, the representative stressed the Swiss support and
their efforts in strengthening of the Palestinian economy.
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